
  

Illinois State Police Merit Board 
2022 Promotional Process  

 
Testing to the Rank of Sergeant & Master Sergeant 

 
        
 

Promotional Testing to the rank of Sergeant 
Scheduled for the week of September 12-16, 2022 

Target Sergeant testing location information will be released at a later date.  
 
 

Promotional Testing to the rank of Master Sergeant 
Scheduled for the week of September 26-30, 2022 

Target Master Sergeant testing will be conducted at: 
Illinois State Police Merit Board 

531 Sangamon Avenue East 
Springfield, Illinois 62702 

 
Individual information will be released at a later date. 

 
 
 

REQUIREMENTS FOR PARTICIPATION 
 

To be eligible to participate in the 2022 Promotional Process, candidates must:  
 participate in the 2022 ratings session, and 
 complete a Test Declaration form.   

 
   

The Test Declaration form will be available at www.illinoistrooper.com 
from 8:30 AM on June 1, 2022, until 4:00 PM June 30, 2022. 

 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Promotional Process, please contact Emily Fox 
by e-mail at efox@ispmeritboard.org. 


